
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Notice of Public Meeting Cancellation 
Hunter & Central Coast Regional Planning Panel 
 
The public meeting has been cancelled at the 
request of the City of Newcastle Council as further 
assessment is required. 
 
This notice is being provided to you on behalf of the Planning 
Panel Secretariat and City of Newcastle for the below matter: 
 

• PPSHCC-295 – Newcastle – MA2024/00006 – 169 -185 
Hunter Street, Newcastle 2300 
 

Relevant documents will remain available on the Planning 
Panels website: 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels  
 
If you have any enquiries, feel free to contact City of 
Newcastle on 02 4974 2000 or the Planning Panels Secretariat 
on 02 8217 2060 or via email to 
enquiry@planningpanels.nsw.gov.au. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels 

http://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels

